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The Board of Education believes that appropriate class size is essential to effective teaching and 
learning, as well as building and sustaining a safe, productive, and inclusive school environment.  
The benefits of smaller class sizes are documented in research and can be an effective strategy 
for improving student performance.  The Board supports appropriate and reasonable class sizes, 
consistent with the grade level, nature of the subject, students’ needs, staffing, and facilities.  The 
Superintendent of Schools shall work with the staff in establishing reasonable and equitable class 
sizes and shall recommend appropriate staffing levels to the Board. 
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